

ALL SAINTS' EPISCOPAL CHURCH

2303 Northeast Seaview Drive, Jensen Beach, Florida 34957 www.AllSaintsJensenBeach.org 772.334.0610

June 5, 2020

Dear Friends:

As we look forward to moving into Season II, or Phase 2, of our COVID-19 protocols, precaution is a necessary component. The Re-Entry Planning Task Force wants to know your thoughts and comments as we plan for your attendance when we reopen our campus for in-person services, meetings, and gatherings.

This simple survey is meant to assist us in making these plans. It would also help us in our planning if you would give us your name, but please know this is optional. Note that when answering this survey, we will follow the current CDC and State of Florida guidelines, as well as the procedures provided by the Diocese of Southeast Florida in its document "On Being Faithful," including seating, Communion, reading materials, social distancing, and cleaning of facilities.

If you are currently away from the parish, please answer as if you were still here. We also welcome your opinions if you are not currently an active parishioner of All Saints'. Additionally, if your children, grandchildren, or great-grandchildren attend our Sunday School, please complete those related questions as well. Otherwise, you can leave them unanswered.

Should you have any comments about the survey, which you would like to remain confidential, please contact Father Tony at: fathertony@allsaintsjensenbeach.org. We ask that you complete the survey as soon as possible, but no later than Wednesday, June 10th.

Please click the button below to take the survey. Your honesty and participation are greatly appreciated, and we look forward to you sharing your views and sentiments with us. Please continue to stay safe and healthy.

With Every Blessing!

The Re-Entry Planning Task Force